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I oppose this bill in its fullest capacity. To ban the use of fur in this state will do 

nothing but hinder the state of Oregon. In a financial capacity, as well as natural 

resource management. Industries such as Fur garments, raw fur sales, fishing lures, 

felt hats, and other fur products are a huge industry commodity and provide a wealth 

of income to the state. Not to mention fur trapping/ harvest and the sale of fur 

generates a source of income to those who wish to participate in the most successful 

for of predator management. To make it illegal to own a fishing lure or fur hat and 

purpose fines for doing so is absurd in its fullest capacity. Fur is the reason we have 

the state of Oregon, and it is part of our heritage. I strongly oppose this bill. 


